
Greetings Ms. Jackson and Staff, 

 

I am proud to welcome Midas Gold Idaho into our state and proud to support the Stibnite Gold 

Project. I hope you will take the time to consider my comments on why you should move to permit 

the project. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho is not your typical mining company. The company realizes the Stibnite Gold Project 

site has been damaged after nearly a century of mining and that something must be done if we ever 

want to reclaim this brownfield site. Midas Gold Idaho wants to restore the site and take care of the 

environment through mining. I believe alternative 2 as outlined by the U.S. Forest Service is the best 

chance to help the repair the historic Stibnite Mining District. 

 

At the moment the landscape is damaged and the wildlife, fish and game are in duress due to old 

mining practices. Midas Gold is offering a solution to a problem that will not go away without 

remediation.  

 

Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We 

should let them. Please permit the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Thanks Again, 

 

 

Name: Mark Isserman 


